
Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Amy Conley 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jeffrey Jackson 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Denis Donnelly 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Zaha 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jon White 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
C Fennig 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marla Gostisha 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Davidson 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bonnie Duman 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Linda McCarthy 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sylvia Aronson 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Holly Kukkonen 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kathleen Howland 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jonathan Berger 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lauri Desmarais 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Blaine Kusler 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Charlene Mcdermott 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
cleveland woodson 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Brad DeArk 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Martha Mckay 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gerard Smit 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nina Aronoff 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mark Lamport 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cheryl Williams 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Charles Geiser 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kenyon Karl 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Elke Hoppenbrouwers 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Piotr Grabowski 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mark Masselli 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jan Portman 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Arlene Kane 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Donohue 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kathleen Petty 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Peterson 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
Though I appreciate the Department of Energy's proposal to end 
conditional approval of liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, DOE also needs a much better understanding of the impacts 
related to LNG exports and a much better plan to protect communities 
from the dangers of increased fracking to meet foreign demand. 
 
DOE's own analysis makes it clear that exports will cause additional 
fracking, and the environmental impacts from increased fracking must be 
considered as part of the DOE's analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. The analysis should also include the 
impact of fracking on finite potable water resources as well as the 
fracking-induced seismic activity across the nation where fracking 
operations are common. 
 
In Virginia alone, the risk of dangerous, fracking-induced seismic 
activity is high. You may recall the 2011 5.8 earthquake in Mineral 
Virginia, that damaged the Washington Monument. The quake also tossed 
1.15-ton nuclear spent fuel casks around like tinker toys and shut down 
the reactors at the nearby North Anna Nuclear plant, which sits 
directly above a known earthquake fault in the Central Virginia Seismic 
Zone. See 
http://www.timesdispatch.com/business/quakes-pose-greater-risk-to-u-s-reactors/article_19c765e1-fc55-55fd-99c2-
26227eba0ad8.html 
. 
 
Although this quake was unusually strong, seismic activity in this area 
is very common: Source: 
http://wtvr.com/2013/08/22/two-years-and-hundreds-oftremors-later-mineral-earthquake-effects-linger/ 
. 
 
And yet, the oil and gas industry is planning to introduce a massive 
natural gas fracking operation in nearby Caroline County, Virginia, 
which is the next county over from the site of the North Anna Nuclear 
plant. The federal government has known for over 50 years that 
high-pressure fluid injection, like fracking, can induce seismic 
activity even in areas without known faults or a history of seismic 
activity. 
 
There are over 10,000 people living within a few miles of the nuclear 
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plant. And North Anna is approximately 6070 miles south of the 
Washington metropolitan region, which also happens to receive a lot
weather coming up from the south. If an earthquake were to cause a 
release of nuclear material, millions of people would be at risk. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. I ask you, as the DOE 
Secretary, to insist on a more comprehensive and thus a more accurate 
analysis of LNG production and export. 
 
With respect to the seismic/earthquake activity in Virginia as it 
relates both to the North Anna Nuclear power plant and the massive 
natural-gas fracking operation proposed for nearby Caroline County, 
Virginia, I would recommend that you speak to Tim Aiken, Congressman 
Jim Moran's (D-VA) legislative director. Tim has a wealth of background 
information on this issue. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.  
 
Sincerely, 
Suzanne Sundburg 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Darshan Karwat 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Frances Harriman 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sarajane Pickett 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Peg Henderson-Mills 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kelli Lysz 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Raymond Moholt 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Suzanne Williamson 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Geoff Taylor 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Amy Walquist 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ethel Scully 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Laurie Line 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lisa Goodlander 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Edwin Mujica 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Anthony Scoffield 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Charlee Graham 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Chinmaya Shrivastava 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Cox 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lori Bryan 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency of methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of the 
effect LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jon Mullin 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Evelyn Morris 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
2 questions: 
 
1) What guarantee is there that the high pressure liquid, filled with 
who knows what chemicals, used to force the NG from the ground, is not 
going to rise to the surface, and pollute the air, ground, and 
water...whether 10, 20 or 50 years from now? 
 
2) How much methane is being released into the air during the fracking 
process? 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bob Krasen 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rosemary Phillips 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Chetna Narayan 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kevin Marker 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gail Ladd 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Spike Werda 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tony Fichera 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking. I believe the environmental 
impacts from increased fracking must be considered as part of the 
export approval process analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency of methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  The more these 
companies can make from exporting LNG, the less they will be inclined 
to explore and develop clean energy alternatives at home.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Barre 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sally Seckman 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Andrea Schankman 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Danny` Johnson 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
Doe  not take a rocket scientist to know fracking is an environmental 
disaster. 
Fracking helps nobody but the frackers. 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Thorpe 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jeanne Sheats 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Corbin Fowler 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Elder 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joan Thomas 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lauren Haley 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jack Beals 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Catherine Phipps 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Hilf 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bert &amp; Vivian Goff 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dwight Gilbert 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Stan Samuels 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Zeke Finkelstein 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jan D and Don H Phillips 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Fred Robison 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Diane Miller 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sheila Dempsey 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Margareta Becker 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Arnold &amp; Irma Wuertz 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tracy Wundrock 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sue Demko 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Peter Flipsen 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Jane Bricka 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lee Ann Wolff 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tracy Johnson 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Henry Kimbell 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Pat Andler 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Reba Bumble 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Douglas Young 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Owens 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Behrens 
 

98

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gail Gaebe 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dean Peerman 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Elizabeth O'Nan 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
James Cox 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Denise Visintine 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Christine Lussier 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Constanza Correa 
 

105

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Maureen Hicks 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Zeigler 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Steven Prchal 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dan Schultz 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Helen Samti 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Phipps 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Culnan 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Chris Hornbacker 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nancy Horie 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nancy T Dorman 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Leeza Monge 
 

116

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mike Stagis 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
We seem to often go ahead with the many possibilities our modern 
technology offers us before we really understand the consequences, 
Please look to the future and the possible consequences. 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Janice Valder 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gerri Wiley 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kevin Furr 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Eric Moore 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ann Moses 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gayle Peper 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Connie Conine 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sal Vitale 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
W Jean Rohrer 
 

126

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Anna Bechner 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Brandon Johns 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency of methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Chris Gunn 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Terry Frey 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joe &amp; Allison Cocuzzo 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Donna Martin 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Paul Melamed 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: REQUEST: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
Thanks for your serious consideration!  
 
Sincerely, 
Jeff Tave 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ty Collins 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joselyn Haefner 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Richard Sweeney 
 

137

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ronald L. Putman 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Personally affected-Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
I live on well water on the Triassic Basin in NC where the state 
legislature has stolen $1million in taxpayer money to entice the frack 
industry to come and poison our water, air and land with toxic fracking 
keeping secret the chemicals and overriding local county moratoriums on 
fracking!  This is unacceptable, especially withthieves like 
Halliburton, Exxonmobil, Shell (Southwestern Energy trade group 
coaching our Mining and Energy Commissioners on what THEY want!).  I 
can provide hundreds of articles showing the destructive nature of 
fracking where it is in process.  Please read them all yourselves 
before you even consider selling citizens out to these polluters.  We 
should have been on solar, wind and geothermal years ago.  Gas is a 
"bridge to No Where" 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  I have 10 
grandchildren who need a healthy planet to grow up on.  How about you?  
 
Sincerely, 
Deb Arnason 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
David Prutch 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Christopher Hughes 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Karen Agee 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
David &amp; Nancy Cencula 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jayne Basiliko 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susanne Conradt 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sally Hills 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Brian Tresenriter 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Antonoplos 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Benjamin Krohling 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Helayna Boggs 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Karilyn Shephard 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Evelyn Sachs 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Oscar R Lopez 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Denis Hanlon 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Emil Montero 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gracie Campbell 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
David Atwood 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Evans 
 

158

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Judith Richardson 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lauren Hess 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
Please show your leadership in taking a BOLD stand on radically 
reducing carbon emissions with the intent of stemming global warming. 
If not you, then who???  
 
Sincerely, 
Ann Rosenkranz 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Laura Stekcz 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Wayne Taber 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
David Jones 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Silvia Rivera 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jeannine Miller 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tom Bejgrowicz 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Roscoe Reed 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kade Ariani 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
END ALL FRACKING NOW!  
 
Sincerely, 
Alobar Greywalker 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Focht 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Zachary Totz 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Werner And Karla Mayer 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
A careful, thoughtful process is needed when fracking for natural gas 
is concerned. 
Otherwise, people are going to become sick, water polluted, land 
devalued, 
communities and their environment destroyed. 
 
These gas/oil companies are not interested in preserving the 
extraordinary beauty of the land or the health of communities or the 
value of people's property. They are interested in making as much 
profit as they can by exporting the gas to other countries.  They are 
not even interested in providing long term solutions to the energy 
problems of their own country.  Don't just hand them permits to drill 
wherever they want.  Make sure their processes and their profits have 
the health of their own country's economy, communities, and environment 
in mind and that they work to keep the gas here for our future. 
Perhaps drilling on our lands should be a public business and not a 
private for profit business, so that all concerns be evaluated by the 
people, for the people 
whose country and lands are being torn up by private interests.  
 
Sincerely, 
Janet Flaherty 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
Furthermore, Germany has become one of, if not the greenest country on 
Earth. They are now gathering approximately 50% of their electricity 
from a renewable resource which is also cleaner AND cheaper! Why are 
you people just sitting back and letting BIG INTERESTS ruin the Earth 
for the rest of us? Do something about it and stop letting politics get 
in the way of right and health!  
 
Sincerely, 
Gina Raggette 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Karen Hooper 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cris Larson 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Paul Stevenson 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Pat Marino 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Grundy 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cori Bishop 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Phillip Tanner 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Keiichi Yumen 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tyler Yeates 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dirk and Ellen Maas 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Anne Mitchell 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Martin HAVEY 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ann and Eric Godfrey 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
James Dew 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Glenn Haring 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Christie 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Steven Kranowski 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Heather Borden 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Sullivan 
 

194

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Fran Grady 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sally Moore 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Laura Rice 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Theresa Hobmeier 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Maja Addington 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Randall Hawthorne 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kathy Hotchner 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Helen Seiler 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Wilson 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Maritza Carrera 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cynthia Hines 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
This is a good start. We must address the methane deposited in the air 
due to the factoring process. Methane in more harmful than carbon 
emission. 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sandra Safran 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Karen Smith 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Wendy Schmitz 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dorothy Lee 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joseph Schultz 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robin Pascal 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rosie Hinnebusch 
 

212

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Brown 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Vivian Griffin 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tatyana Stevens 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Douglas Ames 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carlos Agnesi 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Niki Learn 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carl Mcgowan 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cherie Hawley 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lana Hampton 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Anne Appel 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Melody Bowers 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Samuel Fairley 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kim Lane 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Munkelnbeck 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Gaissert 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sharon Nolin 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Miriam Paisner 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Anita Henry 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rose Tilley 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jordan Holloway 
 

232

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Charles Hitchcock 
 

233

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marcie Colpas 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
we look to you to protect our health and that of our enviroment. This 
action does neither.  
 
Sincerely, 
Audrey Ross 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Macalpine 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Juan Osorno 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
This is what Government is supposed to do - put the safety of people 
first.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marvin Feil 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Crain 
 

239

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dickson Kunz 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ellen Kittredge 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Paul Wechter 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
Dear Sirs & Madams, 
 
The world environment is going to hell, heading for a 'Post Human' 
world, and we continue to produce more carbon fuels?  Get a clue and 
some solid science and act accordingly.  There is no excuse for not 
acting in a positive planet/human saving manner.  Git r done. 
 
A Knesal   Planet Earth.  
 
Sincerely, 
Albert Knesal 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
James Brown III 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mike Hansen 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Theresa Candela 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Haile 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joan Bell 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Anna McCreery 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Thomas 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
We need to understand the impacts of allowing LNG exports and to 
protect communities from the dangers of increased fracking to meet 
foreign demand. 
 
DOE's own analysis makes it clear that exports will cause additional 
fracking, and the environmental impacts from increased fracking must be 
considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When evaluating LNG export facilities, you must update your analysis to 
reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental Protection Agency 
has underestimated the amount and potency of methane leaked during gas 
production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
Nature is not passive. It strikes back.  
 
Sincerely, 
Judith Davidsen 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Cathy Deforest 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Egan Sanders 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Wanda Thompson 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Peter Engbretson 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kristin L. 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Terry Farrer 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
Please, please do not approve the new facility in Maryland that WILL 
just pour pollution into the Chesapeake Bay plus screw the environment 
for all who live nearby. Why did we clean up the Bay only to have this 
facility re-pollute it???  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Vermeulen 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Anduskey 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
David Rezachek 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jamie Greer 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marjory Singher 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Ondrejka 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lynn Ann 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carolyn Binderup 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Thomas Goff 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Vera Rushmer 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tamara Bailey 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Henry Gaudsmith 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
William DeShawn 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Doris Stanley 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joyce Romm 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rick Underhill 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Claudia Prose 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Doreen Charest 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Claudette Mauck 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robin Spiegelman 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
James Blevins 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ray Gwaitney 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Betsy Spada 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cathy Felix 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marina Silva Maluf 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Scott Paling 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alicia Guzman 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Josh Murphy 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dow Stevens 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kurt Christensen 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marshall Anderson 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joel Gerstl 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Karen And Denis Hoelker 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Christine Armstrong 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joseph Caravano 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Greg Ching 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cheryl Norris 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Anne Appel 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
William Lee 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Agren 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Janelle Losoff 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Kalan 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kay Fenico 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Finhas Benyam 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Sinclair 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sidnie Zari 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gail Fries 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lobsang Dhondup 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Judith Raskin Rosenthal 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Glen Lynch 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Amy Christiansen 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gary Lepore 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Charles Mcguire 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bob Fay 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Brannan 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Julie Hagen 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
WE DON"T WANT FRACKING CONTAMINATION.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carolyn Fite 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tony Del Plato 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Leisel Lewis 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Keith Portka 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
W Katherine Hoak 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jerome Grunnagle 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Peter Arneson 
 

320

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kim Newhart 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Scott Steinman 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Malaguti 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Soraya Smith 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
This is what Government is supposed to do - put the safety of people 
first.  
 
Sincerely, 
Marvin Feil 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
David Berger 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Natasha &amp; Noah Brenner 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Anne Bartoc 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joan Hausfater 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kevin Schafer 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joy Kreskow 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Devito 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Moszyk 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency of methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Curtis Roettig 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alan Brommel 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lyn Lowry 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
I continue to question just why it is that we, the people, have NO 
RIGHT, given the Halliburton Loophole, to know just what is being 
pumped into our ground, navigating to our waterways and killing our 
livestock. In addition, we know the majority of these fracked wells 
leak dangerous methane. 
 
PLEASE do ALL you can to keep us safe as we struggle to make the switch 
to clean, renewable energy, as fast as possible.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Sheffield 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Anderson 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Brenna Tinsley 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Frank Battaglia 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jimmie Klarenbeek 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mark and Stefanie Pride 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
George Moses 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Harold Richardson 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Matthew Hamilton 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Prince Havens 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kenneth Zahnle 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Allison Wines 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dorothy Doherty 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Leopold Laufer 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice of 
conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, AND much more is needed to understand the impacts of 
allowing LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of 
increased fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it 
clear that exports will cause additional fracking, and the 
environmental impacts from increased fracking must be considered as 
part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analyses to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
And let's not forget the incredible potential of improving our 
harvesting of sustainable energy sources of sun and wind! Thank you for 
your time.  
 
Sincerely, 
Michelle Albaugh 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bernadette Daftary 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lisa Jelks 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alexis Mohr 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Casper 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Patricia Jacobs 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Ellen Serina 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Linda-Beth Riggs 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bonnie Lynn Mackinnon 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sarah Kendall 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Scott Murphy 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Davidson 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dave Matthews 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Madhuri Mix 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sarah Hewitt 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Larry Wallace 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Averill 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jeanne Moenk 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gary Bledsoe 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ben Ogren 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
K Scott 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Paula Shannon 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Stephen Hague 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Donna Starr 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Pamela Hare 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
Fracking has already caused too many earthquakes in the U.S.  We need 
no more!  Stop them now please!  
 
Sincerely, 
Margaret Schwafel 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Debbie Biltonen 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
DO NOT ALLOW THE NATURAL GAS INDUSTRY TO RAPE & PLUNDER THE 
AMERICAN LANDSCAPE & GROUND WATER--FOR THE SAKE OF THEM MAKING 
BILLIONS OF DOLLARS ON EXPORTS!!  SMALL-TOWN AMERICA WILL PAY THE 
PRICE, AND THAT IS UNACCEPTABLE!! 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Amy H 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Jonik 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Anthony Commarata 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Amy Urban 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Constance Carfrey 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Wedel 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Christopher Patton 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Janice Lodato 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Kashian-Snow 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lewis Kuhlman 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Follett 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kathryn Bryzgalski 
 

389

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cynthia Prebihalo 
 

390

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Donald Jackson 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sandy &amp; Jim Oi 
 

392

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Chris Shawyer 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
James Thrailkill 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dan Driscoll 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nicole Puttick 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Edward Dale 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Catherine Cicero 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tammy Rea 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Leonardo Sirios 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nancy Beebe 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
David Weissbard 
 

402

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jon Stanton 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kathleen Barnarr 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Christopher 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nancy Seymour 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Thomas Durst 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alexander Honigsblum 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Blake 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mark Coates 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Diane Shackman 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tierney Grinavic 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
George Dupaul 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Christy Brewsaugh 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Janet Draper 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
The impact of LNG exports and increased fracking will be felt by 
virtually all communities in the US, either directly or indirectly.  We 
need a thorough and detailed analysis from the DOE on all applications.  
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Underwood 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Edward Dale 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dianne Roberto 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Frank Thorp 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jennifer Diamond 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Douglas Fisher 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ronda Bratton 
 

422

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
Thank you for your service.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alan Ticotsky 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Blum 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Martha Richards 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Robin Peterson 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Louise Murphy 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Andrew Reilly 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
Research clearly shows that fracking will cause increase in greenhouse 
gas emission instead of reducing it (see the perspective by Cornell 
Prof. R.W. Howarth "A bridge to nowhere:..." in Energy 
Science and Engineering, doi:10.1002/ese3.35). Furthermore fracking 
causes unacceptable health costs (see: 
http://concernedhealthny.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/07/CHPNY-Fracking-Compendium.pdf)  
 
Sincerely, 
Ernst Bauer 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Gabriele 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bill Schwabe 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Chance 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Frank Palermo 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Timothy Hamm 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Br John Mahoney 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Inez Renfro 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tonya Michel 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ondy Salvador 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Craig Clement 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nancy Hunter 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bill Reynolds 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Leslie McQuistin 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Catherine Efraimson 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bernadette Tourtual 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Melvin 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cynthia Ballard 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
I will state up front that I am not in favor of fracking. While I 
applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice of 
conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
Thank you for considering restraint and erring on the side of caution 
with respect to all tracking. It is short term gain that is not worth 
the long term environmental impact.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jerry Boyd 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nina Davis 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Holsapple 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sean Marschall 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joyce Schulte 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Amy Wright 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kitty Hopper 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Barnes 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Margarite Reynolds 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Yolanda Coulaz 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Neil Olson 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
Please continue to consider the health and welfare of people today and 
future generations when making decisions.  While I applaud the 
Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice of conditionally 
approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export applications, much more is 
needed to understand the impacts of allowing LNG exports and to protect 
communities from the dangers of increased fracking to meet foreign 
demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that exports will cause 
additional fracking, and the environmental impacts from increased 
fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Patricia Benson 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jacquelyn Koenig 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lynnea L 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sarah Kolodny 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Brian Yanke 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Elaine Gleason 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lauren Macpherson 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alex Salazar-Greenstein 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cathy Felix 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jon Larsen 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Angela Jones 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Neal Madnick 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ann Werner 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Hainly 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Neil Lifson 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Emily Rothman 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Reali 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
James Kielma 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
James Donahew 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Angelo Taranto 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency of methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
A full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports on our climate -- 
from the fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of 
clean energy in importing countries --  is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Katy Carlson 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jane Singer 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. 
 
CO2 is our huge problem in climate change but methane is far more 
polluting, although its lifespan is shorter.  It does a lot of damage 
in a short amount of time.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sister Roberta Hudlow 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Scott 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Denise Pittluck 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lisa Pace 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Arthur Joy 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jim Gorman 
 

485

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Edgar Mcfadden 
 

486

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Oren K 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Bianca Reich 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dwight Meredith 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Stanley Sprunger 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical. We have concerns in 
Pennsylvania.  I have concerns for the world my 
Grandson will live in.  Please see out research from Pitt and 
Duquesne: 
April 14, 2014 
Dear Honorable Members of Allegheny County Council, 
I am writing to you to express my concerns over allowing unconventional 
natural gas 
drilling under and around Allegheny County parks. As a professor at 
Duquesne 
University I have spent the last four and a half years investigating 
the environmental 
impacts of unconventional gas extraction in western Pennsylvania. I 
testified before the 
Pittsburgh City Council while it considered instituting the ban on 
fracking. I also served 
as a member of the County Executive Fitzgerald's vision team on Energy 
and the 
Environment. Most recently, I hosted a two day conference at Duquesne 
University this 
past November, "Facing the Challenges"[1], where academic researchers 
presented 
their data on the impacts of shale gas extraction. I was encouraged 
that some members 
of County Council either attended or were represented at that 
conference. There was a 
lot of information presented. 
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I have spoken with residents that live around Cross Creek County Pa
in 
Washington County and seen first hand what the drilling activities ha
done to the 
park. There have been spills, fish kills, land clearance of the wrong 
property, and 
restricted park access in addition to truck traffic and contaminated 
well water. The PA 
DEP has issued numerous violations, most recently for a spill. My own 
testing of 
residential well water has detected the presence of mixed light 
hydrocarbons, including 
methane and ethane, in several wells in Rae, a small town that lies 
just outside the 
park. Those most affected do not own mineral rights and have received 
no 
compensation and yet they live with the operations 24/7. On my flight 
back to Pittsburgh 
a few evenings ago the plane flew over Cross Creek Lake and I could see 
several pads 
lit up. More wells have been permitted. 
Legacy issues are a serious problem to consider. I've just completed a 
study of a 
community in Butler, and found that the extensive drilling around the 
community (15 well 
pads with 65 wells within a 2.5 mile radius) has resulted in 
significant deterioration of 
well water quality. Although the primary source of contamination, high 
manganese, iron, 
and sulfate, may be attributed to mine runoff, the fact is over 200 
million gallons of fluids 
and 300 million pounds of proppant have been injected into the 
subsurface over a 
relatively small area. Again, the majority of affected people do not 
own minerals rights. 
Currently 30 families in this community are dependent on a volunteer 
water drive for 
their drinking water. Why this is relevant to Deer Lakes Park is that 
both Frazier and 
West Deer Townships are heavily undermined, based on PA DEP maps.[2]. 
Thus the 
risk for subsidence and mine drainage impact as a result of drilling 
activities (e.g., 
seismic surveying within the park, drilling and fracking underneath) 
could be significant. 
Is the county prepared to cover any compensation for loss of well water 
or surface 
disturbance? 
1 
An important bit of information unearthed by County Executive 
Fitzgerald's vision 
team was that the county does not own all the mineral rights. I'm 
relieved to see that 
County Council has passed on the idea of coal mining in South Park as 
the costs would 
outweigh any financial gain. Drilling around Deer Lakes Park could set 

492

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



precedent for 
allowing private minerals rights owners access and other parks, like 
Settlers Cabin, 
might not be as fortunate. 
One of the reasons that Pittsburgh receives accolades as a "most 
livable city" is its 
green spaces. There is too much at risk for the short-term economic 
gain that might be 
realized. The initial decline rate for Marcellus wells is 75%, meaning 
royalty payments 
are down to almost nothing after 3 years. There are alternatives to 
drilling the parks (my 
own research on bioreactors indicate that they are an economically 
viable source of 
renewable, sustainable natural gas). I am a resident of Allegheny 
County and live in the 
north hills near North Park. I hike and kayak there and appreciate 
being able to leave 
behind the rigors of the city and suburbs. I implore you not to allow 
drilling in or around 
our parks and am more than willing to meet with members of County 
Council to discuss 
my research and observations. 
Sincerely, 
John F. Stolz, PhD. 
[1] Presentations can be viewed at duq.edu/shale 
[2] 
http://www.dep.state.pa.us/msi/municipalitymappinglist.html#AlleghenyCounty 
John F. Stolz, Ph.D. 
Professor, Biological Sciences 
215 Mellon Hall 
phone: 412 396 6333 fax: 412 396 5907 
Director, Center for Environmental Research and Education 
332 Fisher Hall 
Duquesne University 
Pittsburgh PA 15282 
phone: 412 396 4367 fax: 412 396 4092 
Thank you for considering. Diane M Sullivan  
 
Sincerely, 
Diane M. Sullivan 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Christopher Wellons 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Travis Howard 
 

495

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jan Wingfield 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rob Schrock 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kara Country 
 

498

natalies
Sticky Note
None set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
MigrationNone set by natalies

natalies
Sticky Note
Unmarked set by natalies



Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jean Bails 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Pettee 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Patricia Scoffield 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kyle Schmierer 
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Jul 12, 2014 
 
Ernest Moniz 
 
Subject: Environmental Review of LNG Export Applications 
 
Dear Ernest Moniz, 
 
While I applaud the Department of Energy's proposal to end the practice 
of conditionally approving liquefied natural gas (LNG) export 
applications, much more is needed to understand the impacts of allowing 
LNG exports and to protect communities from the dangers of increased 
fracking to meet foreign demand. DOE's own analysis makes it clear that 
exports will cause additional fracking, and the environmental impacts 
from increased fracking must be considered as part of your analysis. 
 
When it comes to evaluating LNG export facilities, please update your 
analysis to reflect recent studies showing that the Environmental 
Protection Agency has underestimated the amount and potency methane 
leaked during gas production. 
 
With a full understanding of the impacts of LNG exports -- from the 
fracking process in the U.S. to the potential displacement of clean 
energy in importing countries -- a more complete understanding of how 
LNG exports will have on our climate is critical.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kimberly Triola 
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